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19th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Y4 Blackpool Zoo Trip 

I am delighted to announce a visit to Blackpool Zoo on Thursday 12th October 2023.  

We will be seeking out animals from across Europe and around the world as well as taking part in 

an interactive Animal Classification workshop led by zoo staff. 

We will be on the lookout for the Western Lowland Gorilla as this links in perfectly with our 

current class text Gorilla by Antony Browne and our Connected Curriculum.  

Please could you ensure that your child brings a waterproof coat, gloves, hat and wears their 

school uniform with comfortable footwear.  Please provide them with a packed lunch which 

includes a bottle of water and snack in a rucksack style bag.  We expect to return to school at 

approx. 3.30pm (traffic dependant) and will endeavour to contact you should there be any time 

delays.  Due to arriving back after the end of the school day, a form C will be required.  This will be 

sent home for your completion in due course. 

 
The cost of the trip including the workshop and return travel will be £29.  Please give consent 
and make payment online at SchoolMoney no later than Thursday 5th October 2023.  Should you 
require financial assistance towards the cost, please speak in confidence with myself or Mrs 
Badger. 
 
It promises to be an educational, fun filled day, get your best gorilla impressions ready Y4! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 
 
Miss Snelson  
Year 4 Class Teacher 
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